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N4egan lones

It's been a busy couple of months fundraising and recruiting new freshers. Over the summer
several members of the club went fundraising by selling programmes at the British F1, the
Pageant of Power and World Superbikes. They were very enjoyable weekends, and we're now
stafting to feel the benefits of all the fundraising! During the summer we also went on a trip
to a wet and windy Brighton for a weekend seaside camp. It was well attended and lots of
funl I And then it was the start of term and the big push to try and recruit lots of new
freshersl At the freshers bazaar we had lots of interest, possibly because of the amazing
campfire cakes and SCOGUI cookiesl The freshers events planned included Freshers campfire,
freshers pub crawl and freshers camp all of which were huge successess. The past couple of
weeks we've been sno-tubing, pioneering/ cub badge night and a pirate murder mystery, with
the next couple of weeks full ofjive dancing, ready steady cake and the annual christmas
meall


